## WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Woodbridge Board of Education Policy Committee

FROM: Jonat an S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: April 1, 2021

RE:

Proposed Revision of Policies 4118.238/4218.238 & 5141.81, "Self-Quarantine Policy / Regional

Travel Advisory"

Please find attached a proposed revision of Policies 4118.238/4218.238 & 5141.81 which would accomplish the following:

- Reflect the significant changes to Connecticut's travel guidelines that have occurred since the original adoption of the policies in September 2020.
- Point families and staff to the relevant state and federal websites for up-to-date information.
- Include language for periodic review of this policy by the Policy Committee, and the Board if necessary.
- Retitle the policies to "Travel and Self-Quarantine during the COVID-19 Pandemic."